
 Question Response 

1 The RFP says host county letter of 
support for intensive 
intervention services is needed. We 
normally collect support letters for all 
counties we cover. Is our host county 
the only support letter that is 
required? 
 

Due to an unprecedented time during the 
nationwide pandemic of COVID-19 the 
Juvenile Community Programs section of 
the Department of Public Safety has 
adjusted typical requirements for RFPs.  
Please reference the section titled 
Proposal Requirements and Submission 
Process, Letter e, in the RFP posting.  In 
summary, a letter of support from the 
host county must be uploaded with the 
original program agreement on March 5th 
by 11:59 pm, if possible.    

 
 

 


